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Highlights 
 

 

 Chair Claire Detheridge called the meeting to order. A minute of silence was held in 

honour of Dr. Robert (Bob) Morgan, who was chair of the Sydney Library Working Committee. 

Dr. Morgan was a strong supporter and friend of the Regional Library for many years.  

 

 Annual Reports were presented by Chair Detheridge and by Regional Librarian Faye 

MacDougall. Regional circulation for the 2010-2011 year was 457,888. A record number of 

holds on library materials (57,443) were placed over the past year, and in-person library visits 

increased significantly. Public computer use, number of programmes offered, and programme 

attendance also increased. Chair Detheridge and Ms. MacDougall thanked the many community 

organizations and individuals that provide support to the Library throughout the year.  

 

 Darren Chiasson (MGM & Associates) presented the Financial Statements. These were 

approved.  

 

 Dr. Tom Urbaniak introduced Ken Chisholm, Cape Breton Regional Library’s first 

Storyteller-in-Residence. 

 

 The Regional Librarian overviewed planned projects and activities for the upcoming 

year. 


